
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Tiverton        Term:   Spring 2                     Topic:   Spring and New Beginnings 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
  

We have been so happy to welcome everyone 

back into school. The class have come back in 

and ready to learn and this has been absolutely 

amazing to see.  

 

In English we have been looking at story writing 

and the aspects of what makes a good story. This 

has included writing a good story grabber at the 

beginning, including similes and adjectives and 

thinking about the characters and settings in 

books. The class have then oved onto beginning 

to write and illustrate their own story. We are really 

excited to see how these are developing and are 

looking forward to reading the finished novels.  

 

In Maths we have focused on 2D and 3D shapes, 

looking at their properties, right angles, lines of 

symmetry and even had a go at making dough 

to make the shapes. On a Friday morning the 

class split in half. Half the class cook and the other 

half have been focusing on addition and 

subtraction. After break the groups swap over 

and the second maths group are focusing in the 

times tables.  

 

In Science we have many experiments around 

the room all around growing. We are growing 

bean plants in bags, growing carrots from the 

tops, planted many flowers by removing the 

variables required for growing to observe the 

outcome.  

 

We also enjoyed a Science Day, were the class 

were able to take part in a range of science 

experiments in class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 
 


